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EDB Committee

From: Claudia Rosenbaum <claudjrose@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 6:35 AM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: Testimony for Wailuku Civic Hub

Please, take a step back and reconsider this wailuku parking garage project. At a time 
when so many are trying to work together to keep our county thriving locally, it seems like 
we need to use these funds to support preservation projects and ways to support the local 
businesses instead of building something so uncharacteristic of Wailuku. I do not support 
this project and hope the county will reconsider. Thanks for your time in reading this and 
making sure it is used as testimony. 
 
Aloha, 
Claudia Rosenbaum 
Kula, HI 
Sent from my iPad 


